
 

 

NEWSLETTER 05th OCTOBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

 

 
Week 6 

 

Monday 08th Oct 
Sharks Forest School 
3-4pm Gardening 
Club 
 
Tuesday 09th Oct 
 
Wed 10th Oct 
Hello Yellow Day 
3pm HYD Cake Sale 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 
Thurs 11th Oct 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Fri 12th Oct 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 15th Oct 
Sharks Forest School 
3-4pm Gardening 
Club 
5pm Y6 Parents SCAF 
Meeting 
 
Tuesday 16th Oct 
YR & Y6 NCMP 
 
Wed 17th Oct 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 
Thurs 18th  Oct 
3-4pm Young Voices 
3pm Drop in Zone 
 
Fri 19th Oct 
Dashain 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Thank you to all who have     

kindly contributed items    

towards this years Harvest   

Festival. 

We have a lovely variety of  

items to hand over to Dover 

Food Bank. 

Thank 

You 

A huge thank you to  
everyone who supported 
this event on Saturday.   

A total of  

£872.41  
was raised for Macmillan 

Cancer Care. 
Thank you to Miss K Scott 
(Elsie Grace’s mum) for 

organising this great event 
and to everyone else who 

contributed.    
Amazing effort!      

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 1 

 

This weeks places: 

Kearsney:    1st 
Redoubt:       2nd   
Burgoyne:    3rd 
Connaught:  3rd 
 
Overall leader board: 

Redoubt:       224 
Connaught:  211 
Burgoyne:    222 
Kearsney:    222 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Smarika, Lara, Anika, Suyash &  

           Destan. 
 

The winner is: LARA!! 

 

   Please turn over to read her work. 

   OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Harry, Alicia,         
 Sheehan, Rudie, Eddie, Ayaan & Aisha.  
     

                             Well Done!! 

HELLO YELLOW DAY—10 OCTOBER 
 

Young people’s mental health is hugely    
important and we will be helping by raising 
money for Young Minds.  Please support this 
cause by paying £1 and dress in YELLOW.  

 

Staff will be busy baking cakes for a cake 
sale after school in the playground—please 
bring your pennies and pounds to spend. 

 

Your child will be bringing home a speech 
bubble.  Please help them find a kind word 
or inspirational quote to help someone feel 
better.  These will be displayed around the 

school for all to read. 

It has been a busy week with outings; we had a U9 

and U11 football team take part in a tournament at 

Dover College and Y3 had a Forest Day at Kearsney 

Abbey.  Much fun was had by all. 
 

Jellyfish have their trip to Dover Castle on Monday 

and Dolphins have their trip there on Thursday. 


